

Pudsey Tyersal Primary School Newsletter

Friday 4th December 2015

Dates for your Diary

8 th December 2015	9.30am – Key Stage 1 Production - Years 1 & 2
	2.00pm – Key Stage 2 Carol Concert -Years 3, 4,
	5 & 6
9 th December 2015	10.00am - Nursery & Reception Concert
	2.00pm – Key Stage 1 Production - Years 1 & 2
10th December 2015	2.00pm - Nursery & Reception Concert
	6.00pm - Key Stage 2 Carol Concert -Years 3, 4, 5
	& 6
W/C 14 th December 2015	Class Christmas Parties
18 th December 2015	School Christmas Lunch
	School Closes for Christmas
4 th January 2016	School Open

Pantomime – Jack and the Beanstalk

The whole school enjoyed a performance of Jack and the Beanstalk on Thursday – oh no we didn't!! The children absolutely loved the performance and it was a great morning full of laughter and enjoyment. Also our Christmas tree is up in the Hall – the children helped to decorate the tree this week – it looks very festive in school now.

Walking Bus - Spaces Available

We have some spaces available on the Walking Bus. It starts at 8.15am outside 26 Tyersal Terrace. We pick up from the start of Tyersal Road (by the 630 Bus Stop), stopping outside 56 Tyersal Road and at the top of Tyersal Walk. The bus is supervised by two members of staff and is a great way to encourage walking to school. **This is completely free.** If you are interested, please speak to Miss Durn in the office.

Parent Governor Vacancies

We currently have some vacancies for Parent Governors – if you are interested please speak to Miss Durn in the office for an application form.

New Reception Starters

If you have a child who is due to start school in September 2016, please be aware that applications are now open online. The closing date for submitting applications is 15th January 2016.

Cold Weather

As the weather begins to get colder, can we remind families to send their children in appropriate footwear and ensure they have a warm coat in school. We always try to let the children play out unless the weather is really extreme.

Dropping off your Child(ren)

Can we remind parents/carers that children may come along to Breakfast Club at 8.00am or be dropped off in the school playground from 8.30am where they will be supervised by staff. Doors open at 8.45am for children to come into school. No children should be entering school through the main entrance before 9.00am (unless they are going to Breakfast Club).

Parking

We have had some complaints from local residents about cars being parked across their driveways – can we please ask that parents/carers are considerate when parking outside school and ensure they don't block residents' driveways. Thank you.

Attendance

It is very important that children attend school every day on time. If your child is ill, please phone the office on 01274 662363 as soon as you can.

Attendance figures for week beginning 16th November 2015

Our school attendance target is 95%

Reception	89.0%
Year 1	95.7%
Year 2	96.3%
Year 3	96.9%
Year 4	95.8%
Year 5	94.4%
Year 6	98.4%
WHOLE SCHOOL	95.2%

Awards

Well done to the pupils who have received awards recently.

Polite and Well Mannered	Polite and Well Mannered
27.11.15	04.12.15
Reception – Abbie Martin	Reception – Riley Mac-Dunbar
Year 1 – Evie-Mae Skelton	Year 1 – Sehajvir Kaur
Year 2 – Macy Hickey	Year 2 – Malachy Mitchell
Year 3 – Ruby Crawford	Year 3 – Summer Kirk
Year 4 – Phoebe Clough	Year 4 – Keira Gillin
Year 5 – Georgia Hall	Year 5 – Ebony Ahmed
Year 6 – Elle Benyon	Year 6 – Chloe Herbertson
Star of the Week	Star of the Week
27.11.15	
	04.12.15
Reception – Lexi Puckrin	Reception – Abbie Martin
Year 1 – Jack James	Year 1 – Billy Hardaker
Year 2 – Logan Smith	Year 2 – Qais Imran
Year 3 – Ellie-Mai Moulden	Year 3 – Phillip Suddards
Year 4 – Paige Benyon	Year 4 – Madeline Groves
Year 5 – Roshni Mehay	Year 5 – James Hey
Year 6 – Keira Leach	Year 6 – Neive Newman